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 25th September 2015 

Next Week we are moving onto the topic  

HEAR US ROAR!! 

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

English 

In English we have been looking at fantasy   

settings like the one in the Johnny Duddle’s 

story ‘Gigantosaurus’. We created our very own 

setting using a video clip from The Lion, The 

Witch and The Wardrobe as a stimulus. 

 

Maths 

In maths we have been looking at number bonds, 

sequencing events and finding 1 or 10 more or 

less than a given number. 

 

PE 

In PE we travelled back to the time of the    

dinosaurs and met some heavy footed           

herbivores and light stepped carnivores. 

What are we doing next week..? 
 
English 

In English we will be looking at comparing two  

different stories, creating our own character 

profile and moving on to designing our own setting!   

 

Maths 

In maths we will be looking at different method 

we can use when adding. We will also be working 

on our number bonds to 10 and 20 and using some 

ICT to help us speed up our recall.  

 

Topic  

 

In topic we will be carrying on looking at how we 

have changed since we were a baby and the 

changes that are going to happen when we get 

older. 

 

In Science we will be designing and carrying out 

our own investigation to see how exercise affects 

our bodies 

 

In Art we will be continuing our Matisse inspired 

pictures. 

 

In Music we will be focussing on singing and      

performing chants and rhymes and beginning to 

learn some songs for the harvest festival. 

 

In Geography we will be familiarising ourselves with 

the continents of the world, naming them, and finding 

out where they are on a world map/globe. 

 

In PE we will be dancing again but this time having a 

sleepover in a museum... 

 

Week beginning 25th September 

 

Monday: Library books  

Tuesday: PE kit 

Wednesday: PE kit, spelling and homework 

books 

Thursday: Flapjack day, bring 50p if you 

would like a drink or flapjack at playtime 

Friday:  

Please remember to bring your book bag 

to school and hand in your reading record 

each day. 


